On July 16th the following question was received from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item PM5 Manatee Elementary Educational Specification.

Question:  The purpose does not seem to correlate with the price...why 18 million?

Response:  This is a large project consisting of 34 classrooms plus administrative space.  Unfortunately construction prices have increased significantly over the past three years.  This has been discussed several times with the Board, the Construction Oversight & Review Committee (CORC) and the Independent Sales Surtax Oversight Committee (ISSOC).  This is a global issue that is impacted by a number of factors including, but not limited to, fuel prices, and shortages of labor and material.
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